

News > Feature Updates > A Smarter Way to Log In: 2talk Now Uses Your Email

A Smarter Way to Log In: 2talk Now Uses Your Email

2024-06-22 - support@2talk.com - Feature Updates

Update

This updates is how you log into your 2talk apps—your phone number is no longer your primary ID, and your **email address** is now used instead. This change makes signing in simpler, more intuitive, and perfectly aligned with how you manage your day-to-day communication.

With your email, you can effortlessly <u>log into the Cloud PBX</u>, the <u>Web App</u> (for online calling, messaging, and video meetings), and the **2talk Softphone mobile app**. It's one login to rule them all, keeping your 2talk experience smooth and connected.

Ready to add users?